Position Overview



GP Representative: Antenatal Shared Care Advisory Committee

Responsibilities include:

- Providing advice on planning, promoting and implementing the program and associated activities, including review of resources.
- Providing advice on quality improvement activities including CPD and other processes to continuously improve the quality, safety and efficiency of the program.
- Attending and actively participating in advisory meetings through review of agenda papers, discussion, and review of minutes.
- Providing advice fairly, impartially and in a timely manner, considering all available information collaboratively with the associate hospital program and CESPHN to promote ANSC between hospital clinicians, nursing staff and GPs.
- If required, assisting in the orientation of new GP affiliates to the program protocols and chairing ANSC events.

Selection criteria:

- An interest in the professional development of GPs
- Enthusiasm to influence best practice and continuous quality improvement in general practice
- Current affiliation/recognition with the relevant ANSC Program
- Experience managing patients under the ANSC model of care
- Excellent communication skills with sensitivity to differing demands of consumers, GPs and hospitals.

Time commitment

- Approximately 2 hours per month
- Attendance at ANSC Advisory Committee Meetings 3-4 times per year.

Appointment term:

GP Representatives will be appointed for a three-year term.

Remuneration:

CESPHN Representatives are appointed as per the terms and conditions outlined in the <u>EIS Health Ltd Representation Policy</u>. GP Representatives are reimbursed for their time at the current CESPHN approved GP Representative rate. CESPHN also reimburses any pre-approved, reasonable out of pocket expenses which are incurred in connection with the performance of their role. For more details, refer to the EIS Health Ltd Representation Policy.

Application process:

Interested GPs are asked to complete an <u>online application form</u> by October 15th 2024. Applications will be reviewed by an external panel and all applicants will be notified on the outcome of the recruitment process.

For any enquiries, please email ansc@cesphn.com.au